
 
 

Week ending 
1/12/17

Daisy Class
Waiting and Advent

Sound of the Week!
We have learnt a new sound! 'a' 

What can you think of that starts 
with 'a'? Can you have a go at writing 

it? Can you remember the song? 
'Ants on my arm!' (search Jolly 

Phonics 'a' - YouTube)

A phonics workshop will be offered 
at the start of the Spring Term. 

Advent
We learnt about Advent and talked 

about all the different things we have 
to wait for. We thought of birthdays, 

Christmas, babies and many other 
occasions. We made a class advent 

calendar and we will take it in turns to 
open one of the doors.

Dont forget the Christmas Fair 
Friday 8th December at 3.15pm 

until 5pm.

Christmas Party and Panto! 

Daisy AM will be closed on 
Tuesday 12th December.

All children (AM & PM) are invited 
to join our Christmas Party and 
panto. Please arrive at 12.25pm

and pick up at 3.25pm.      
Please speak to your class rep 
to find out what food to bring. 

'The Three Little 
Christmas Pigs'      

Tuesday 5th December 
Our much anticipated trip is 
nearly upon us! Please make 

sure that children are 
dressed appropriately for 
the weather! See you all 
ready to go on Tuesday! 

Christmas Concert!

It's not long until the children 
will be performing their 

Christmas songs for you! Please 
remember to dress them in 

festive clothes that they can 
wear for the full session on 
Thursday 7th December. 
Concert times: 11am and 

2.30pm

Christmas Donations
Soon Daisy class will be transformed 
into a Christmas grotto and we would 
love some donations to help us craft! 

Please could you donate anything 
Christmassy for us to use; pom poms, 
feathers, gems, ribbon, stickers, lolly 
sticks, wrapping paper, googly eyes, 

kitchen/toilet paper tubes and 
anything more you can think of! Thank 

you so much for your continued 
support!   


